
Covid19 Guidelines for Bus Travel from 1 July 2020 

 
GUIDELINES FOR OUR TRAVELLERS  

1. You must wear a (non-medical) mask in the bus. This is not required for passengers up to 12 years 

of age.  

2. Take care of each other, keep as much distance as possible and bring your own hand gel on board 

the bus if you wish. 

3. Follow the well-known Corona hygiene rules as communicated by The Government; these include: 

do not travel on the bus when you have a fever, have a cold and/or cough. In that case, you must 

stay at home. 

4. Strictly follow the rules for getting on and off the bus: 

a. Get on and off the bus via the (middle) door; 

b. Get on and off the bus one at a time; 

c. Give each other space and maintain a distance of least 1.5 metres when getting in and out; 

d. When getting on the bus, move as far as possible away from the door and then sit down; 

e. Don’t leave any waste/garbage on the bus, pay attention to especially not leave behind any 

used masks when getting off the bus; 

5. Do not walk around the bus, you must always stay as far apart as possible; 

6. Follow the driver’s instructions. If you do not comply with the above guidelines and/or instructions 

provided by the driver, the driver may deny you access to the bus. 

 

GUIDELINES FOR YOUNG TRAVELLERS UP TO AND INCLUDING 12 YEARS OF AGE 

In addition to the above: primary school children under 13 years of age can travel on a bus without having 

to maintain a distance of 1.5 metres. This applies to the distance between children. As much distance as 

possible is to be kept between the children, the teachers and any supervisors and/or other people older 

than 12 years. The distance from the driver remains 1.5 metres; also for children. Children up to and 

including the age of 12 do not have to wear a mask (see also above);  

 

1 July 2020 (subject to changes) 


